
Meet the President of the

Royal College of Physicians of Edinburgh

As part of the 18th Shaukat Khanum Cancer Symposium, Professor Derek Bell,

President of the Royal College of Physicians of Edinburgh, will address Fellows,

Collegiate Members and Consultants at a special RCPE session from 3.00 pm -

4.30 pm on 1st November 2019 at the Pearl Continental Hotel, Lahore.

All those interested in strengthening ties with the College, seeking fellowship of the

College or in developing training links for exchange of trainees are welcome to

attend. Prof. Bell will address attendees on College activities and will also take

questions from the audience.

Prior registration will be helpful, although this is not mandatory. Further details can

be obtained from:

Human Resources Department

Medical Education Section

SKMCH & RC, Johar Town

Lahore Pakistan

Phone: +92 42 35905000

Ext: 3034, 3035

symposium@skm.org.pk

mailto:symposium@skm.org.pk

